
Gary Sunderland

From: Durham Engineers Club [michael.hughes@durhamnc.ccsend.com] on behalf of Durham 
Engineers Club [jennifer.buzun@durhamnc.gov]

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2013 8:02 AM
To: gary@sunderlandeng.com
Subject: August 2013 - Durham Engineers Club - Field Trip

 

 

The Durham Engineers Club Cordially Invites You 
to our Thursday, August 15, 2013 Field Trip of the 

 DUKE UNIVERSITY  
Stream & Wetland Assessment 

Management Park (SWAMP) 

      
  Register Now! 

 There is no fee for this meeting for either  members or non-members! 
Meeting time is at 5:30 pm.  

When 
Thursday August 15, 2013 from 
5:30 PM to 7:00 PM EDT 
Add to Calendar 

  

 

Where 
Duke Stream & Wetland 
Assessment Mgmt. ParkDuke 
Stream & Wetland 
Assessment Mgmt. Park  
Parking lot on south side of 
NC 751 
between Science Drive and 

Dear Fellow Professional :   

  
Please consider our special invitation to attend this special 
field trip of the Duke University Stream & Wetland 
Assessment and Management Park (SWAMP). 

The tour will be given by Dr. Curtis J. Richardson, Director of 
the Duke University Wetland Center and Professor of Resource 
Ecology at Duke's Nicholas School of the Environment. 
 
The SWAMP is a stream and wetland restoration project in 
Duke Forest near Duke University's West Campus. The project 
addressed water quality concerns (high nitrogen and 
phosphorus concentrations, sediment load, and coliform 
bacteria) in Upper Sandy Creek, a headwater for Jordan Lake.  



Duke University Road 
Durham, NC 

 

2013 Corporate Golf 

Tournament Sponsors 

  

 

  

  

   

  

  
  

The SWAMP ecosystem serves as an outdoor classroom and 
field laboratory for students and researchers and provides a 
site for research on biological diversity, hydrology, invasive 
plant species and other environmental concerns. 

 
This field trip will involve walking in the woods - wear 
sturdy walking shoes or boots.  Bring water and insect 
repellent if desired.  

  
Directions:  From the intersection of US 15-501 Bypass and 
NC 751, travel South on NC 751 (Cameron Blvd).  Pass Erwin 
Rd on your left, then Science Drive on your left.  Turn right into 
a gravel parking lot on your right after Science Drive.  
   
   
One (1.0) PDH will be provided. Please join us for this great 
event by clicking on the "Register Now" link below.  If you 
cannot attend please let us know as well, and feel free to 
forward this invitation to as many others as you would like 
using the button below. 

 

Register Now! 

Forward to a Friend ! 

I can't make it 

 

If you do not wish to continue to receive event invitations from 
the Durham Engineers Club please unsubscribe using the link 
at the bottom. The Durham Engineers Club has one meeting 
per month.  
  
We look forward to seeing you at the meeting! 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Jennifer Buzun, PE 
Durham Engineers Club 
jbuzun@nc.rr.com 
919-560-4326*30292 
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